
 

UPDATE- MISSING LOCATED- Police Seek the Public’s Help to locate Daniel 
Ames and Tatyana Hill  

Release #3 May 11, 2022 

Abbotsford Police had issued a media release asking for the public’s assistance in 
locating a young female, Tatyana Hill who was in the company of a male, Daniel Ames. 

This afternoon, a heads-up citizen observed Daniel Ames and Tatyana Hill in West 
Vancouver and they called 911. Police quickly responded and Tatyana has been safely 
located. Daniel Ames is currently in custody while the Abbotsford Police continue their 
investigation. The Abbotsford Police send out a sincere thank you to the media, public 
and alert citizen who helped to locate Tatyana.   

The original media release has been removed. 
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